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Principal: Lorraine Taylor

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Revision and Support Evening — Thursday 28" September

We are very proud of our Year 11s and the heart and tenacity they have shown in their first few
weeks of Year 11. To support their revision and exam preparation, we are inviting you to attend our
Year 11 Revision and Support Evening on Thursday 28" Sept from 5:30pm-6:30pm.

This is a very important event and allows you to hear directly from the Year 11 teachers about the
plan they are using to support year 11 pupils during this very important time. You will be able to
learn about key dates for the GCSE mock and final exams as well as the best revision techniques so
that you can support at home too.

You will also have the opportunity to hear from our expert subject leaders about the specific exam
requirements for each subject. Following this evening you will be receive a copy of the exam support
booklet which contains a detailed revision plan for the whole academic year.

If you have any queries or need any support please do not hesitate to email me
suzi.shepherd@midlandat.co.uk

Yours sincerely
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Suzi Shepherd
Vice Principal
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